
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Thursday, June 7, 2018 

Contact: Lori Conarton, (517) 371-2880 

IAM statement on passage of no-fault reform 

legislation from the Michigan Senate 

LANSING – The following is a statement from Pete Kuhnmuench, executive director of the 

Insurance Alliance of Michigan. 

“We welcome efforts to fix Michigan’s broken, outdated auto no-fault system, which has 

caused insurance premiums to climb to some of the highest in the country,” said Pete 

Kuhnmuench, executive director of the Insurance Alliance of Michigan. “Michigan drivers have 

been clamoring for reform, and we see this legislation as a step in the right direction. However, 

to truly deliver cost savings to consumers, the Legislature should also rein in hospital 

overcharging and give consumers a choice in their level of medical coverage.” 
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